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APPENDIX A.

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Georgia Power Company License No. CPPR-108
Vogtle Units 1 and 2 CPPR-109

Based on the NRC inspection November 14-16 and 20-21, 1979, certain of your
activities were apparently not conducted in full compliance with NRC require-
ments as indicated below. These items have been categorized as described in
correspondence to you dated December 31, 1974.

As required by 10 CFR 50.55(e) the holder of a construction permit shall
notify the Commission of each deficiency found in design and construction,
which were it to have remained uncorrected, could have affected adversely
the safety of operations of the nuclear power plant at anytime throughout
the expected lifetime of the plant and which represents a significant
deficiency in construction of, or significant damage to a structure, system
or component which will require extensive evaluation, extensive redesign or
extensive repair to meet the criteria and bcses stated in the safety analysis
report or construction permit. The holder shall within 24 hours notify the
appropriate NRC Inspection and Enforcement Regional Office of each reportable
deficiency.

Contrary to the above, damage to Category I backfill and possible undermining
of Class I structure foundations as a result of November 2, 1979, heavy
rains was not reported until November 14, 1979. Extensive backfill repair
and evaluation of the control building and Unit I and 2 reactor buildine
foundations will be required.

This is an infraction.
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